
 
 

3+ Classroom Notes 
November 2024 

 
November is another busy month in the 3+ classroom. We will start out the month with a fun 
“ooey gooey” day of exploring different textures.  Please dress your child for a mess that day!  
Then we will have “Pizza Day!”  Our classroom will turn into a pizza parlor, as we make 
pretend pizzas for classroom ‘customers’ and make real pizzas for snack time!  Next, we will 
talk about shapes and create some fun artwork using lots of different shapes.   
 
Later in the month, we will begin to talk about Thanksgiving.  We will think about what we are 
thankful for and make some turkeys.  And then, on our last day of class before Thanksgiving 
(Tuesday, November 26th), we invite all our 3+ class families to join us in a Thanksgiving 
“Feast” at our school.  Our potluck “feast” will start at 12:00pm.  Look for a sign-up sheet to 
come out soon.  Please note you will not need to send in a lunch for your child that day!   
 
In the spirit of Thanks and Giving, we have an opportunity to share with those who are less 
fortunate through the SJV St. Vincent DePaul Food Drive.  Please consider bringing in non-
perishable food items (or grocery store gift cards) to help fill holiday food baskets.  Look for a 
donation box near our classroom drop-off area.  Thank you! 
 
And finally, we hope you all enjoy a Happy Thanksgiving with your families and friends!  We 
are thankful for all of you and your sweet and wonderful children!   
 
Some important dates to remember: 

• Tuesday, November 5th:  Ooey Gooey Day – Dress your child for a mess! 

• Tuesday, November 26th, 12:00pm:  3+ Class Thanksgiving Family “Feast” – You do 
not need to pack a lunch for your child today!  Look for a sign-up sheet to come out 
soon.  

• Thursday, November 28th:  NO SCHOOL – Have a HAPPY THANKSGIVING! 
 
Thanks!   
See you at school… 


